
Columbia Care Expands Unrestricted Home Delivery Service of Its Medical Marijuana Products to All
Patients In New York State

May 22, 2018

Innovative program eliminates barriers to access throughout New York State by directly delivering Columbia Care medical marijuana products to all
approved recipients

 

 

 

 

Columbia Care at Home™ is now available to all patients, designated caregivers and facility caregivers

NEW YORK, May 22, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) --  Columbia Care NY, LLC, a subsidiary of Columbia Care LLC, the nation’s leading medical
marijuana company, announced today the expansion of its Columbia Care at Home™ delivery service, effective May 29, 2018. Through this
expansion, home delivery service of Columbia Care’s market leading products will be available to all registered patients, designated caregivers, and
facility caregivers across New York State, including, but not limited to, recently authorized Niagara, Seneca, Yates, Wyoming, and Orleans counties
and New York County/Manhattan.

“Columbia Care is proud to, once again, reaffirm its national leadership position and commitment to providing access to our proprietary and proven
medical marijuana products through the expansion of our home delivery service,” said Nicholas Vita, chief executive officer of Columbia Care.
“Columbia Care at Home™ is the most efficient and reliable method to conveniently access New York’s medical marijuana program. All patients
deserve unfettered access to the medicine they require to maintain and improve the quality of their lives, and Columbia Care at Home™ will ensure
this is accomplished. By offering efficient, professional home delivery service along with our proprietary, HIPAA compliant, online pharmacist video
portal, Columbia Care is setting the standard for product quality, care, access, education and professionalism.”

Columbia Care at Home™ will provide home delivery service to all certified patients, designated caregivers or facility caregivers throughout New York
State who have previously completed transactions at Columbia Care dispensaries or who have undergone Columbia Care’s HIPAA-compliant video
consultation with one of our team members. To access this service and schedule a delivery, please contact 855-222-2737 or place an order at
col-careny.com/delivery. With the successful implementation of the first phase of this key service offering in New York, Columbia Care will introduce
the same high quality Columbia Care at Home™ experience through its subsidiaries in Florida, Arizona, Massachusetts, Delaware, Maryland and
California in the coming months.
   
About Columbia Care

Licensed in 12 jurisdictions, Columbia Care is the nation’s largest and most experienced developer, manufacturer and provider of medical marijuana
products and services. Focused on its medical mission, the Company is licensed in highly selective and regulated jurisdictions and has completed
more than 750,000 successful patient interactions since its inception. Working in collaboration with some of the most renowned and innovative
teaching hospitals and medical centers in the world, Columbia Care is a patient-centered healthcare and wellness company setting the standard for
compassion, professionalism, quality, caring and innovation for a rapidly expanding new industry. For more information on Columbia Care, please
visit www.col-care.com.
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